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16 July 2024 

IR-01-24-22437 

J Dough 
fyi-request-26781-4ad88ef4@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Tēnā koe J Dough 

Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) request of 24 June 2024. You 
asked for further information relating to your previous OIA request, Police reference IR-
01-24-16550.

Police is satisfied that the response to IR-01-24-16550 provided to you on 11 June 2024 
is comprehensive and addresses your request. 

For the avoidance of doubt, with regard to question two of your previous request IR-01-
24-16550:

• the legal advice requested is not held and is refused under section 18(g) of the
OIA, as the information requested is not held.

• the website information referred to under How to register or update your
information | Firearms Safety Authority New Zealand was first published on 22
June 2023, and last updated 7 June 2024. 

As you have been advised previously, you have the right to ask the Ombudsman to 
review this decision if you are not satisfied with the response to your request. Information 
about how to make a complaint is available at: www.ombudsman.parliament.nz. 

For your information, Police has developed a process for proactive release of information, 
so the anonymised response to your request may be publicly released on the New 
Zealand Police website. 

Nāku noa, nā 

Richard Wilson 
Superintendent 

Director Operations 
Firearms Safety Authority 
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